
 

 

 
 June 11, 2014 
 
Docket No. 03001247 License No. 06-01060-01 
Control No. 583552 
 
Michael R. Tatta 
Director, Imaging, Laboratory & Radiation Oncology 
Bridgeport Hospital 
267 Grant Street 
Bridgeport, CT  06610-0120 
 
SUBJECT: BRIDGEPORT HOSPITAL, ACCEPTANCE OF NOTIFICATION, CONTROL NO. 

583552 
 
Dear Mr. Tatta: 
 
This is in reference to your letter dated March 17, 2014, notifying the NRC that Drs. Zinn, 
Hughes, and Williams have completed Yttrium-90 microsphere patient casework supervised in 
the presence of a Sirtex representative.  This completes the notification requirement in License 
Condition 12.B. of your license. No further correspondence on this matter is required. 
 
Your cooperation is appreciated. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by Penny Lanzisera 
 
Penny Lanzisera 
Senior Health Physicist 
Medical Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 

 
cc: 
Michael J. Bohan, Radiation Safety Officer 
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